
 

 

CABINET STATEMENT 

  

TITLE: WINTER WEATHER 

DATE: 29
th
 January 2013  

BY: Councillor Anthony Christopher – Leader of the Council 

  

 
 

Can I express, I am sure on behalf of every member, the Councils thanks to all our staff 
involved in our response to the difficult situation the severe inclement weather over the last 
week or so presented us with.  
 
It is because of their dedication that the County was kept moving as best as possible, that 
we were able to continue supporting the vulnerable and delivering key services.  
 
Can I also thank Officers for ensuring members and the public were kept up to date. 
 
I know all our services areas were involved and can I therefore request that each of the 
Chief Officers present here take back the thanks of this Council to their departments for 
the sterling work they undertook.  


